Hello SU Families!!!
 
This week’s update is a short one!  Next week is Spring Break so there will be no school for virtual or in-person students.  We will see everyone back at school or online on March 22.  Have a safe and healthy break!
 
Contact Us
Jill.burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
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